
Notice to all Faculty

Saint Mary’s is upgrading the technology  
for managing bubble-sheet exams: 

Remark Test Grading

What is  
Remark?

Remark is a software application to help you print, 
mark, and grade bubble-sheet exams

Why is this 
technology 
changing?

Our previous bubble sheet hardware, Scantron, is 
obsolete, unreliable, and is no longer supported by 
the vendor

How does it affect 
instructors?

Software Application Support (SAS) Centre staff will 
continue to scan your bubble sheets and send you 
a grading report. Contact SAS to learn more about 
receiving bubble sheets.

When will the 
change take 

effect?
Remark will launch in the Fall 2023 Semester

Where can I  
learn more?

Website: studio.smu.ca/remark 

Contact SAS: Atrium 107 | sas@smu.ca
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